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Dear Parents,  

I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thankyou on behalf of all the staff and 

Governors at Kader for your lovely children and your continued support over the Autumn 

Term. 

The Teesside Hospice Rudolph Run was a huge success. Thank you for your amazing 

generosity of £2615.05 which will make a big difference to so many families. Children in 

need day also raised £422.30. Please check out our website for photographs of the amazing 

cakes that our children brought in for the Kader Bake off. We also delivered your generous 

food donations to Middlesbrough Foodbank. 

The Christmas productions were as amazing as ever and the children thoroughly enjoyed 

showcasing their talents online. Another big thank you to Mr Trow, our music teacher who 

is so passionate about the Creative Arts and is an absolute gem. Our Year 5/6 Christingle 

didn’t go quite according to plan!! Please enjoy it at your leisure as it has been sent via the 

App. On Wednesday the whole school enjoyed a Christmas Carol singalong with the band 

from the Salvation army. 

In the case of extreme weather or Government announcements in January I will post any 

closures on the Website/Facebook/App and try to give you advance notice if possible. 

All it leaves for me is to wish you and your families a peaceful and happy holiday and we 

look forward to welcoming your child back to school, in the New Year on, Tuesday 4th 

January.  

Here’s hoping for an amazing Covid Free 2022  

 

Kind Regards   

Alison Mitchinson 

Principal  

 


